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REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF:
January 11, 2018 LU-16J

Mr. Lee K. Holder. P.E.

Golder Associates. Inc.

18300 NE Union Hill Road, Suite 200
Redmond, Washington 98052

RE:  Self-Implementing Polychlorinated Biphenyls (PCB) Cleanup
Former Satralloy Site
4243 County Road 74
Mingo Junction, Ohio 43938

Dear Mr. Holder:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has reviewed the December 14, 2017, report
documenting the cleanup conducted pursuant to 40 CFR 761.61(a) at the above-referenced
facility. Based on our review. the document requires revision to:

1. Include a map showing locations of the verification samples.

2. Include laboratory results from the verification sampling. This may be provided in
electronic format.

3. Document the recording, in accordance with State law, a notation on the deed to the
property, or on some other instrument which is normally examined during a title search,
that will in perpetuity notify any potential purchaser of the property:

(a) That the land has been used for PCB remediation waste disposal and is restricted to
use as a low occupancy area as defined in §761.3.
(b)The applicable cleanup levels left at the site. inside the fence, and/or under the cap.

Please revise the report to include the requested information and provide a revised report within
60 days of this letter. If you have any questions, please contact me by e-mail at
ohl.tamara@epa.gov or by telephone at (312) 886-0991.

Sincerely,

Q‘—C)um&&mz@\r\&
Tamara Ohl
Project Manager

Land and Chemicals Division

Cc: Maria Galanti, Ohio EPA
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